
Please support HB 2560. Everyone, regardless of disability or ability to get in to the the legislature to speak their opinion on 
proposed legislative bills, should have a relatively easy way to have their opinion heard when committees are debating bills. This bill 
would improve access to legislative hearings to all. The framework seems to already be somewhat in place, due to the pandemic. It 
should be continued in the future. 


